
Dear valued Customer and Supplier, 
Milectria Middle East Cables LLC is moving to new location on 15.06.2023

ICAD 3, Business Park, Plot 29, Building 16 Abu Dhabi, UAE. | milectria.com | 
mmec.sales@milectria.fi

We are proud to announce that Milectria Middle East Cables 
LLC will move to a new location on June 15, 2023 to 
accommodate our growth.
 
New offices and production facilities address is ICAD 3, 
Business Park, Plot 29, Building 16 Abu Dhabi, UAE.
 
The design of the premises has been based on versatility and 
easy customization, what will allow us more flexibly adapt to 
the needs of our customers and add more functions to serve 
our clients better in the future.
 
We have paid particular attention to production flow and 
logistics efficiency. Our new 1600sqm facility will support  
our mission to be the preferred partner today and  
in the future.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you.

If you have any questions on the relocation, please feel free to contact us:

Tatu Piilola, CEO Milectria Middle East Cables LLC
Gsm. +971 50 831 8782

Thank You for support through the years and with becoming moving process.
We look forward to seeing and serving You at the greatly improved surroundings.

EXCEPTIONAL ARRANGEMENTS
DURING WEEK 24

We kindly ask you to bring attention to the exceptional 
arrangements during week 24:

Our factory will be closed 15.06—16.6.2023


